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No Ballot Yet? Coos County Voters Should Contact 
County Elections Office   

  

Date: May 10, 2024  
 

COQUILLE, OR — Coos County voters who have not yet received a ballot for the May 21st Primary should contact 
the County Elections Office for a replacement.   
 
Over the past week, the Coos County Elections Office has heard from over 100 voters that they have not 
received their ballots, despite, in some cases, United States Postal Service (USPS) notifications indicating 
otherwise. USPS has not yet been able to determine the cause of the delay.   
 
“While postal delays are not unheard of, at this point we advise any voter who has not yet received their ballot 
to contact us for a replacement,” said Coos County Clerk Julie Brecke. “There is still ample time for these ballots 
to arrive and for voters to fill them out and send them back before Election Day.”  
 
“We appreciate voters flagging this concern for us and we are in regular contact with USPS to locate the cause of 
this delay,” said Brecke.   
 

Coos County Voters can contact the Elections Office at: 541-396-7610 or elections@co.coos.or.us.  
 
Voters can also visit the Coos County Elections office at the Coos County Courthouse (250 N. Baxter St., Coquille, 
OR 97423) to pick up a replacement ballot. Office hours are Mon-Fri from 8-5 (closed for lunch from 12-1pm). 
Election Day hours, on May 21, 2024, are from 7:00am-8:00pm.  
 
“Any voter who wants to fill out their ballot sooner, rather than later, is always welcome to come to our office 
and request a new ballot,” Brecke said. “When we issue a new ballot to a voter, it receives a new barcode and 
the old one is automatically inactivated.  You can be confident the new ballot will be counted and each voter will 
only be able to vote once.”  
 
Election Day is Tuesday, May 21, 2024. Ballots must be received by 8 p.m. or postmarked on election day to be 
counted.  
 

Thank you for your support. Please reach out with any question.  

Julie Brecke  

Coos County Clerk  
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